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November 29, 2024

Hello Lois E. Hole families,

The purpose of this letter is to share with you the changes that will be occurring in your child’s
classrooms, and to reassure you that during these changes the program delivery will remain
strong.

Mr. Boisvert will be away from his teaching assignment due to a scheduled surgery. We
anticipate several weeks of recovery and hope to see him back in the spring. We know Mr.
Boisvert will be greatly missed by the students and we wish him a speedy recovery.

Miss Ryiah Siffledeen assumed the teaching duties in Physical Education and will continue to do
so until Mr. Boisvert’s return. Miss Siffledeen is very familiar with the students at Lois Hole, as
she has worked here for several years in the roles of Educational Assistant and, more recently, as
a supply teacher. We are pleased she is able to support the students at Lois E. Hole School.

To assist with the transition, Mr. Boisvert and Miss Siffledeen worked together to review plans
and they will be in contact as needed to ensure a smooth transition. Miss Siffledeen is

committed to ensuring the continued success of PE events such as LHHL.

Please don’t hesitate to contact either of us if you have any questions.

Yours truly,
Helen Nowell Tammy Schepens
Principal Assistant Principal
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